Government of South Australia

Our Ref: F2016/000681 Department for Energy and Mining

18 February 2019

Ms Jennifer Entjes

Land & Tenure Manager
Tri-Star Energy Company
PO Box 7128

BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Jennifer

EXTENSION OF TIME LIMIT TO SUBMIT TERM 1 YEAR 1 ANNUAL REPORTS - GSELs
668, 669, 670 and 671

| refer to your letter received on 15 February 2019 requesting an extension of time limit for the
submission of the Term 1 Year 1 Annual Reports for GSELs 668, 669, 670 and 671 (each
report covering the period 1 December 2017 — 30 November 2018) from the current due date
of 30 January 2019.

| have considered your request and pursuant to Section 134(1) of the Petroleum and
Geothermal Energy Act 2000 (the Act), | hereby grant an extension of time for the submission
of the Term 1 Year 1 Annual Reports for GSELs 668, 669, 670 and 671. The Term 1 Year 1
Annual Reports are now due for submission by 28 February 2019.

Please ensure your completed reports are submitted to the Department for Energy and Mining
via email at DEM.Compliance@sa.gov.au.

Please also note that in accordance with Section 134(1) of the Act, approvals for the extension
of time limits are published on the Department for Energy and Mining’s website at:

http://www.energymining.sa.gov.au/petroleum/legislation and compliance/annual reports

Should you have any queries regarding the submission of annual reports, please feel free to
contact Ms Allison Harris, Senior Licensing and Compliance Officer on telephone
(08) 8429 2442 or allison.harris@sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

//7&/7

SHANE FARR(éLLY

General Manager

Licensing and Legislation

Energy Resources Division
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